
The Castlewood School District has been notified Congress did not extend universal free meals to 
schools for the 2022-2023 school year.  Starting in the fall of 2022, parents/guardians will be responsible 
for paying for school breakfast and lunch meals for their children.  Families are encouraged to complete 
an application for free/reduced meals.  If an application for the 2021-2022 school year is completed and 
approved, a family will continue to receive those benefits for thirty days in the 2022-2023 school year.   
A new application for the 2022-2023 school year will need to be completed when they become available 
for the new school year.  If you have any questions or need assistance completing the application form, 
please contact the school at 605-793-2497. 
 


